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Open Meeting and AGM
at

Cobo Bay Hotel 

on

Thursday 22 October 2009 

at 1830hrs

Resilience in Recession
The past 12 months have seen unprecedented world financial and economic turbulence – nowhere is unaffected by the events which have taken place. How can businesses be resilient in the face of the toughest of conditions and what part does health and safety play in achieving resilience in recession?
Dick Bush is the Managing Director of Guernsey company MSD International, specialists in this field and with particular expertise in the island environment. Dick has wide ranging business experience and a focus on helping businesses to be prepared for and resilient to the toughest of challenges.

Please come along to hear Dick speak, enjoy a meal at the Cobo Bay Hotel and take part in our AGM – your attendance will make a difference and we are sure you will find the evening worthwhile and enjoyable.

AGM
Our AGM will follow immediately after the meal and, if you would like to stand for any one of the positions on the Committee (please see www.gosha.org.uk for the list of current holders), please contact our secretary Jon Coyde on or before 15 October 2009, with a brief resume of your business role, your interest in health and safety and the position for which you would like to stand. All current committee members have confirmed their continuing willingness to stand for re-election. If you wish to raise a specific matter or would like to add an agenda item, please contact Jon by the same date.

Tickets

Tickets for the open meeting and AGM will cost £12.50 for members, £17.50 for non-members which are inclusive of the cost of the meal. 

Remittance should be sent with the reply slip below. 

Those wishing to join GOSHA can send their remittance with this return slip and pay at the member rate – membership applications can be downloaded from www.gosha.org.uk. 

Cheques to be made payable to ‘GOSHA’.
Please reply to

Jon Coyde, Secretary, GOSHA , 

Kauri House, Rue Cohu, Castel, GY5 7TG

jcoyde@newtelsurf.com
PS don’t forget to enter our health & safety awards and please make a note that our 5th anniversary dinner will take place at OGH hotel on 26 November 2009 – invitation to follow



Reply Slip for 22 October 2009
Please highlight your choice of food (please note soft drinks will be supplied by GOSHA but any alcoholic beverages will be consumed on a BYO basis):

:

Main
Dessert
oooOOOooo
(((((
· Yes               
will be attending(please indicate number and give names if possible)

· No, I cannot attend but would like to receive information on future events

· I would like to join GOSHA, cheque enclosed, (£35 individual, £100 Corporate, Registered Charities free)

Name(s) of attendee(s)……………………………………………………………………………...

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………Address………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Email address…………………………………………………………………………………….

I enclose a cheque in the sum of £               payable to GOSHA 

Jon Coyde, Secretary, GOSHA , 

Kauri House, Rue Cohu, Castel, GY5 7TG

Guernsey Occupational Safety & Health Association – www.gosha.org.uk
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